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Pizza Factory Fundraiser: This Thursday March 14! Please mention Saint Ann School and Pizza Factory will 

donate 20% of sales that day.  Please remember you are not allowed to use scrip for this fundraiser.  

 

 
 
 Seder Meal – The Seder Plate is the focal point of the first two nights of Passover. 

The Seder tells the story of Exodus through the senses of sight, taste, and feeling. The 

plate traditionally has five or six items which each represent a part or multiple parts of 

the Passover story. The Seder plate holds these things with deep symbolism: A 

roasted egg, which is a sign of new life. Bitter herbs to remind us of the ancient Jews' 

hard lives. Parsley to represent spring (which we dip in salt water depicting Jewish 

people's tears) 

 

 

 8th grade Santa Teresita cost Update Sheet is in today’s 

Monday envelope. More information to come.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Immunizations needed for the 2024-2025 school year for 7th graders. All sixth graders going into the 7th grade 

must have the TDAP booster shot and a second Varicella. Bring the shot records to the school office by August 8.  

All students need complete records of immunizations prior to entering school. Children will not be admitted to a   

classroom unless their immunizations are up-to-date. As of July 1, 2019, California Health Laws require that students 

entering the 7th grade must have two doses of Varicella and a Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis (Tdap) booster, given 

after age 7, prior to entering the 7th grade. This school immunization law affects all students in public and private 

schools.  

 

 Do you need Parent Participation Hours? May 1 is the deadline for logging all of your hours for this year.  Helping 

with Fish Frys is a great way to earn hours.  Please keep in mind that half your hours MUST be fundraising (anything 

that makes the school money).      

                       Two parent family = 30 hours 

                       One parent family  = 15 hours 

                       $30/per hour not recorded 

Mark your calendars! Fine Arts Program Date Change. 

Fine Arts Program will now be on Friday, May 17th 

 

 

Saint Ann School and local author Tammy 

Pounds and Sophie are teaming up for a 

fundraiser.  With each book purchased for 

$15 the school will get $5. Books will be 

available for purchase and have signed if 

you’d like after school on March 21st in 

front of the library. Most, if not all, 

students were able to meet Tammy and 

Sophie in the classroom.  

 

 

 

Parent- Teacher Conferences will be March 13th -15th. Conferences can be in     

person or via Zoom. A copy of scheduled conferences are in today’s Monday 

envelope 
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 Rice Bowls – Rice Bowls will be collected when we come back after the Easter Recess on Tuesday, April 9th.    

 

 Birthday Grams are available for purchase in the school office for $5. Please submit one week prior to birthday. 

 

 No ice cream during Lent. 

 

 Scrip News The end of the scrip year is fast approaching! You have until March 31st to earn rebates to meet or exceed 

your $400 requirement.  

 

 School Stations of the Cross during Lent will be Mondays at 9:00 AM – 9:45 AM in the church. Please join us! 

 

 Please join us this Friday and each Friday in Lent (except Good Friday) for our wonderful Fish Fry dinners! It is 

very important that every school family make the effort to work at least one Fish Fry. The sign-up sheets are in the 

school office. You do not need to have Safe Environment clearance to work at the Fish Frys. If you cannot work the 

dates hosted by your child’s class, you may still sign up for another date and you can donate baked goods for the bake 

sales on any one of the dates. We also encourage you to join us for dinner that evening. The delicious dinner is worth 

the wait – especially if you’re having fun visiting with the folks around you. Don’t forget to save paper grocery bags 

for our fish fry dinners.  Bags can be brought to the school office during school hours. Here are the dates and class 

assignments for the Fish Frys: 

**Please donate one dozen baked goods for the bake sale** 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Bilingual Stations of the Cross will be held each Friday  

during Lent at 5:00 PM (with the exception of Good Friday).  Each Station of the Cross has two reflections that are read 

by the children of our parish, and we would love to make sure the school students know they are welcome and we would 

love for them to participate. Contact the school or parish office for more information.  

 

Upcoming Events:     
Mon.    Mar.  11                              Stations of the Cross in the Church 9:00 – 9:45AM  

Mon.    Mar.  11                              PTG Meeting (5:30 PM in the Library) 

Mon.    Mar.  11                              Library Day 

Wed.    Mar.  13                              Advisory Meeting at 5:30PM 

Wed.    Mar.  13                              Minimum Day Parent /Teacher Conferences Dismissal @ 11:30 AM 

Thur.    Mar.  14                              Minimum Day Parent /Teacher Conferences Dismissal @ 11:30 AM 

Fri.       Mar.  15                              Minimum Day  Parent /Teacher Conferences Dismissal @ 11:30 AM 

Fri.       Mar.  15                              School Mass – 6th Grade  

Fri.       Mar.  15                              Fish Fry 4:30PM – 7PM (Hosted by Staff)  

Tue.      Mar.  19                              Out of Uniform Day 

Thu.      Mar.  21                              Sophia the Dog Presentation/ Book sale @ 2:40 outside Library 

 

Have a great week! 

Fish Fry prices are:  

3-piece dinner = $13.00 (includes coleslaw and fries) 

2-piece dinner = $11.00 (includes coleslaw and fries) 

Sodas for $1.50 

 

 

o March     15 -                          Staff  (Flex) 

o March     22 -                            K & 8th      

 

 


